

Mexico City, Mexico April 10, 2013

Mister Jim Finley Chief Executive Officer Finley Resources

Dear Mr. Finley,

I hope this letter finds you well. As you may know, Pemex will participate in the Offshore Technology Conference 2013- Houston (OTC) as part of our renewed strategic engagement with the energy industry.

For this purpose, Pemex will be hosting a table on the inaugural dinner on Sunday, May 5 at 5:30 p.m. We would be honored to have your attendance.

A team member will be in touch with you shortly. Alternatively, you may RSVP at +5255-1944-2500 ext. 57248, 32678 or contact: <a href="mailto:maria.angeles.gamboa@pemex.com">maria.angeles.gamboa@pemex.com</a>

I look forward to our continued conversation. I also send you my warmest regards.

Froylan Gracia Gallcia Chief of Staff to the CEO

Sincere

Petroleos Mexicanos